O'Day, Liz

From: Dallas J Schwandt <lyndalegc@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 4:23 PM

To: O'Day, Liz

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Re: 8945 Lyndale Ave

CAUTION: This email was sent from outside of the City of Bloomington. Unless you recognize the sender and know the content, do
not click links or open attachments.

Good afternoon Liz! The property appraised miserably so | unfortunately chose notto close. I’m actively looking
at other properties in Linton close to my current location and will reach out once things start moving again.
Thanks for all of your help in the process

Sent from my iPhone

OnJun 6, 2024, at 4:16 PM, O'Day, Liz <eoday@bloomingtonmn.gov> wrote:

Hi David and Dallas -

| just got an inquiry about this property and was curious if you are operating? Someone told me the
site is for sale.

Thanks,
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[CONFIDENTIALITY AND PRIVACY NOTICE] Information transmitted by this email is proprietary to the City of Bloomington and is intended for use
only by the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is private, privileged, confidential or exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient or it appears that this mail has been forwarded to you without proper
authority, you are notified that any use or dissemination of this information in any manner is strictly prohibited. In such cases, please delete this
mail from your records. If you received this communication in error, please notify me promptly.



